
November 2024AUTUMN 2

Welcome back to a very exciting half term of learning! This half term, we will start 

preparing for our extra special Early Years Christmas Nativity. We look forward to 

sharing your child’s learning with you this half term at parents’ evening too. 

As always, if you need anything, please speak to any of the Early Years Team. 

People Who Help Us

This half term we are going to 
learn all about the people who 

help us. We will look at the 
Emergency Services, doctors, 

dentists and vets as well as those 
people who help us every day like 
our families, friends and teachers. 

Phonics

This half term our Nursery 
children will begin Phase 1 
phonics, which is all about 

listening. They will be learning 
how to listen for sound in the 

environment. 
Reception will continue with 

Phase 2 and learn their first set of 
sounds. As we start this process, 

please practise as much as 
possible at home too.

Things to 
remember:

Maths 

In maths this half term we will be 
learning how to;

· Represent and compare 1,2,3,4 
and 5.

· Write numbers to 5.
· Find one more and one less.

· Recognise circles, triangles and 
shapes with four sides.

· Use positional language.

Events

It’s show time! 

This half term, we will prepare our 
children for their performance of

 ‘The Christmas Story.’
 We will be asking parents to 

support us in getting things ready 
for this. 

Details to be 
confirmed and 
shared.

 

The children play 

outside every day, 

now the weather is 

changing – please 

ensure your child has 

an appropriate coat 

each day.

TAPESTRY

If you haven't already, please make sure you have 

signed up to Tapestry. Look for an email from 

Tapestry asking you to create a password, once this 

is set up, you will be able to access all your child’s 

amazing learning! Please ask a member of our team 

if you are not sure how to do this. 

PE Days:
Amber: Thursday 
Ruby: Friday 

Children can wear PE 
Kit to school on their 
PE day.

Bookbags:
Please bring 
bookbags into school 
every day and ensure 
your child’s reading 
book is inside. 
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